
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Vice Mayor Nelson Rodriguez  

 

Subject: Resolution in support of Florida Blast Monitoring Bills  

 

Date: January 21, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

I respectfully request that our Town Council pass a resolution in support of HB 1047, which was sponsored by 

Representative Bryan Avila, a Bill Creating a Blast monitoring and reporting program. As well, Senator Manny 

Diaz, Jr., has filed SB 1618 in support thereof. The cost to be cover by the State and completely independent of 

the Mining companies. 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: Minimal 

Funding Source for Implementation: General Fund 

Timeline for Implementation:1-2 months 

 

Guiding Principles: 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 4 

 

Attachments: 

HB 1047 
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